
 

 

Firside Junior School 

Primary PE & Sport Premium 

Development Plan 

2022-23 

From September 2013, the Government have allocated funding directly to schools to support the 
provision of quality PE and sport. This year Firside Junior School will receive £23,000. This money 
must be used to give value and provide maximum impact and benefit to our children in PE 
provision and must be sustainable.  

We have allocated the money in the following ways: 

 Purchase membership to the West Norfolk & Dereham Schools Sports Partnership to provide 

the school with support, training for staff and competition opportunities for pupils. 

 Purchase of services of a coach from North Walsham Rugby Club to deliver Tag-Rugby training 

for staff and pupils and competitions.  

 Purchase of services from the Community Sports Foundation to provide extra-curricular clubs 

for Pupil Premium pupils. 

 Employ a PE apprentice to support all PE lessons and sporting events across the school. 

 Purchase of annual on-line subscription services for Jump Start Jonny. 

 Provide a year group set of hi-viz jackets for trips and sporting events. 

 Purchase a new football kit for the Year 6 boys team. 

 Purchase equipment to enhance all PE lessons and extra-curricular sports. 

 Purchase equipment to encourage active play during break and lunch time. 

 Provide supply cover to release PE Lead to attend training/meetings. 

 Purchase services of a swimming coach to provide additional swimming sessions for non-

swimmers. 

 

Further details on spending can be found on the Firside Junior School Sports Premium Funding 2022-23 grid. 

 

Please note this is a working document and will be amended throughout the year. 

 


